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HB0163S05 - Prescription Drug Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 03/01/2018 16:16:26 by Shelley Wiseman

5th Substitute HB 163 changes the bill from moving forward on importation of prescription drugs

from Canada, to requiring the Department of Health to study the issue.  Changing this to a study

item will no longer have any effect on the cost of prescription drugs within the state.  As such,

PEHP anticipates no fiscal impact to the State Risk Pool.  


